
 

 



 

 

3. Discussion Items: 

 

a. J. Glenn discussed upcoming changes to the ADHE and AHECB process for 

submitting documentation relating to program notifications and proposals. He 

provided a handout to the Council outlining the changes. Discussion followed. 

b. J. Glenn led a discussion about maximum student enrollment hours for summer 

terms. He will continue to work with IT on parts-of-term limits and look at best 

practices. 

c. P. Poulter discussed the flooding projections provided by the Corp of Engineers. 

A campus-wide email will go out today from Academic Affairs that will discuss 

the Summer I and 10-Week sessions as they relate to the flooding situation. 

d. We are very sorry to hear of the passing of Dr. Norb Schedler. A memorial 

service has been planned for Saturday, June 8. 

e. P. Poulter asked the Council to plan for an additional meeting to discuss Meta 

Majors. She will be sharing information about Meta Majors with the Academic 

Council at their retreat in late July. 

f. Dr. Elke Leeds, an external consultant for UCA Online, will be on campus next 

Monday and Tuesday, June 3 and 4 on campus next 


